DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
ARLINGTON, VA 22202-3258

Office of The Deputy General Counsel

VIA E-MAIL
MAR 07 2016

SAF/GCR

1235 S. Clark Street

Suite 300

Arlington, VA 22202

Mr. Joseph G. Jordan

- Chief Executive Officer
FedBid, Inc.
8500 Leesburg Pike
Vienna, VA 22182

Re:  Termination of Administrative Agreement

Mr. Jordan,

I have reviewed your most recent report, dated February 19, 2016. As I stated in my last
letter to FedBid, I commend FedBid for the way the company has embraced the terms and spirit
of the Administrative Agreement (AA). Given the excellent progress achieved by FedBid, I am
satisfied there no longer exists a need for the AA. Accordingly, the AA is terminated.

Notwithstanding the termination of the AA, it is my hope FedBid will continue to

promote a robust risk-based compliance program, as well as a strong ethical culture as a core
feature of its business operations.

Sincerely,

Deputy General Counsel
(Contractor Responsibility)

Freedom Through Air Power




